
 

 
 
 
 
13 February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Your daughter is invited to attend the UCAS exhibition 2020 on Wednesday 26th February 2020. This 
is a really useful event, allowing her to meet lots of different universities in one place. She’ll get 
to meet admissions staff, course leaders, current students, and job recruiters. 
 
Buses leave school at 8.50am and return to school before 1pm. Parental consent forms have been 
distributed by form teachers today. If your daughter wishes to attend, she must return a parental 
consent form to Dr Finch in Year 13 Study and pay £7 via SIMS PAY by Tuesday 25th February at the 
latest. For further guidance relating to SIMS pay, please consult the school website. 
 
Please read the information below regarding Student registration carefully as she will not be allowed 
in to the event without having registered beforehand. 
 
To register: 

 Find the link https://eventbookings.ucas.com/sr/event.aspx?e=139 
 Select ‘Join Group Booking’ 
 Select ‘I am a Student’ 
 Booking Reference is UCASBKN435748 
 Enter details 
 Submit request. 

If you require any additional information about this event, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Hunniford 
 

https://eventbookings.ucas.com/sr/event.aspx?e=139

